
Date: March 26, 2020 

 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Listing Department 

Exchange Plaza, 

5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block 

Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (E) 

Mumbai-400 051 

 

Sub: COVID-19 Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations,2015 

Ref: Symbol-MGEL, ISIN: INE0APB01016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the above captioned subject, this is to inform you that in view of the directions 

passed by Government to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and to safeguard the risks to the health of 

our employees/workers, all the operations at Manufacturing Units and Corporate Office of the 

Company have been closed from Monday, 23rd March, 2020 till further notice (Currently as declared 

till 14th April, 2020), to prevent further spread of Coronavirus.  

However, employees will continue to work from home. 

Because of Closure of Offices/Factories, the disclosure is being made unsigned and from home. 

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Mangalam Global Enterprise Limited 

 

Sd/- 

 

Rutu Shah 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

 

 


